LEVIN FOLK MUSIC CLUB INC
LEVIN

JULY 2018

Entry $5 members/$10 non-members/$3 children and school students
Horowhenua Scottish Society Hall, cur Bartholomew Rd and Middlesex St

www_levin-folk-music-clubh.oro.nz/

July Concert Night: Janet Muggeridge and Dave Murphy
CLUB EVENTS

JULY
Friday 13 July

Concert night with Janet
Muggeridge and Dave
Murphy

Friday 27 July
Club night

AUGUST
Friday 10 August

Concert night with

Michael Munro Our Concert Night guest artists for Friday 13 July 7.30pm are Janet

Muggeridge and Dave Murphy. They are well known on the folk music
Friday 24 August scene and are festival favourites. Dave's unique fingerpicking guitar, Janet's
. mandolin and two voices will have you wanting more. You can look

Club night ) i o ] i )
forward to a unique mix of originals, Americana, folk, swing and more with
Levin Folk Music Club two strong voices, driving guitar and melodic mandolin. Their sound is

Inc evocative and compelling. Many of their songs will tug at your heartstrings
¢/o 106 Kawiu Rd, Levin or get your feet tapping as they deliver originals, and songs written by John

Contacts Website Prine, Steve Earle, Townes Van Zandt and others.

Blackboard Concert
Bookings for the blackboard slots will open at 7pm. All performances are to

be one item of no more than 5 minutes. We look forward to hearing our

talented blackboard artists.

Club Night: Friday
27 July June Mid-Winter’s Concert Night

Come along and enjoy the Thanks to everyone for making the Mid-Winter’s Concert at Lily’s such a

relaxed atmosphere of our success. There were lots of positive comments on the variety and quality of

club night at the Scottish the performances. It was also great to showcase the music we play to

Hall. Tt is a great opportunity members of the public who would not ordinarily attend Folk Club

to perform on your own, or concerts. These events take some organising, so thanks to Peter and Kathy
jam and join in with others.

All welcome 7.30pm, $2
entry with light supper.

from Lily’s, to Kevin for co-ordinating everything and all the others who
lent a hand. We also appreciate the time members have taken to send in

very useful feedback.



http://www.levin-folk-music-club.org.nz/
http://www.levin-folk-music-club.org.nz/contact/
http://www.levin-folk-music-club.org.nz/

(Photos courtesy of Kate Lang)

August Concert Night: Michael Munro

Our August guest artist is Michael Munro. Michael was
born in Hastings, New Zealand, and raised in
Wellington. He has lived and worked in Tahid,
Singapore and London as a musician, and has travelled
and performed widely throughout Africa and South
America. He has performed at some of the biggest events
and most well know venues in the world including the
New Orleans Mardis Gras and the Shangri-La Hotel in
Singapore. His piano playing has a strong swing-jazz feel
with a flair for Latin and Afro-Cuban music. His bluesy
vocals have been influenced by artists such as Donny
Hathaway, Billy Withers and Al Jarreau. Michael has a
huge repertoire and can guarantee something for
everyone in this special concert.

June Club Night

A big thanks to all those who came along to the June
Club Night. Numbers were down which meant we all
got to play lotsK Thanks to Val for supper and everyone

for sharing their talent.

Club News

Newsletter

Just a note to say that I will be away travelling through

July and August so will not be able to put out an August

newsletter. However Jean will send out an email
reminder of what’s on in August. I am hoping to be back

in time to send out the September edition. (Colin)

Annual General Meeting

The Levin Folk Music Club Incorporated Annual
General Meeting (AGM) will be held in the Scottish
Hall, Bartholomew Street Levin at 7.30pm 3rd August.
Members intending a motion for the consideration at the
AGM will need to submit it to Jean Hollis (Secretary) by
20 July 2018.

Jean will be emailing to members the documents and
information required for the AGM on 1% of July so look
for that in your inbox. The mail-out includes
nomination forms for club officials and for committee
membership. We encourage you all to consider if you

would like to contribute to the Club in this way.

Members Draw

The members draw was claimed in June so back to $5
for July.

Annual Subs

Val will be set up to renew your memberships and collect
your subs at the July concert night. Subs are $25.
Reminder that you need to be a paid up member to vote
at the AGM so please get your memberships renewed at

the July concert night

Other Music Events Coming Up

August House Concerts

KToo, Sunday 5
August at Dale’s place.
$10. The two K's being

Kevin Ikin and Kevin

<

= McLoughlin, will

present an afternoon of

songs they have written and collected from and about
NZ's West Coast. They will present these with varying
accompaniments on bouzouki, mandolin, uke, tenor

banjo, harmonica, percussion, guitar and bass.
Please make bookings with Dale - 0272079695 or
dalewebb143@gmail.com



mailto:dalewebb143@gmail.com

Carol Bean

Sunday 19
August $10.
Venue to be
confirmed.
“Carol Bean
sits amongst
our fine

women of

rock.. .sassy, seductive rock n’ country blues at its best.”
(Liz Barry, NZ Musician Magazine). Carol has a wealth
of original music and albums to her credit, and performs
often with the Clean Getaways and Kelburn Viaduct Jug
Band.

Please make bookings with Dale - 0272079695 or
dalewebbl43@gmail.com

Lily’s Ranch House Levin

Gumboot Tango

Friday 20 July, 7:30 pm $10.00. An acoustic combo from
Godzone Lando celebrating New Zealand songs and
songwriters with a farmyard-infectious humour
guaranteed to put a smile on your face and the swing
back in a Taranaki gate. Good-time home-grown music;
from rustic roots and big-smoke blues to regional
originals and classic Kiwi rock; Foot-tapping ditties from
the family knee and from the cowshed wireless at
milking time. Songs from 78’s and sing-alongs. From

back-country roads, the bush and the big smoke.

For information please phone, text or email 021-438842,
kathy@lilys.co.nz

Tsunami Live Concert Venue
: ' The Tsunami
BILL HICKMAN & BAND
Lounge, 150
BOOK AT adele@tmv.co.nz or
Kimberley Road,
Levin. 7.30pm

0211619154

start. Gates open
at /pm.

Supper

provided. $15

Cash at door, no

Acoustic roots |8
with guts CftpOS.
gravel& &
smoke Contact Adele for

Alt country at |8 A
its best?l bOOklI'lgS and

& information on

0211619154 or adele@tmv.co.nz

Te Takeretanga o Kura-hau-po (Levin)

Jazz Jam

When: Second Sunday of the month,
2.00 to 3.30pm

Where: Te Takere (Levin)
Whether you are looking for a place

to hone your musical skills or simply want to take in
some great sounds, the monthly Jazz Jam at Te Takere is
the place to be.

Always lots on at Te Takere and Te Awahou Nieuwe

Stroom. Check out their websites for details.

Bent Horseshoe Presents
Bookings and enquiries Tel 06 329 8808 or email

steve@benthorseshoe.co.nz

Scottish Music Manawatu
For more information, call Glenice on 3584899.

Palmerston North Folk Club

John Sutherland has been singing and playing
for more years than he cares toremember and
haslong been called on for his mastery of guitar
and barmonica. He is fluent in Celtic styles,
traditional and modern. When he is joined by

Susan his particular talent for harmony and
arrangement is evident.

Johnand Susan regularly singat clubs and
festivals and togetherthey will providean
evening of heart-warming songs, old and new,
sure to delight and entertain.
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Festivals

Mid -Winter Holler Tatum Park
Y ‘;*‘Q‘ When
= 13-15 of July
- ¥ Where
[IC-‘I.IT?,JHWH ) \ Tatum Park, State Highway 1,
‘-"W . Horowhenua.
Mid-Winter Holler hosted by Tony Burt, brings

together amazing bluegrass/Americana musicians.

Coppermine and Rhode Workz are two bands travelling
to it. The recipe for the weekend will be very similar to
the last few years - Blackboard Concerts and workshops,
yummy feast and the Saturday night Americana Concert,
lots of fun, food, music and jamming, all in the cosy
confines of Tatum Park and well looked after by the
fantastic staff there. $80 for the weekend/$55 Sat feast
& concert. For bookings, email
midwinterholler@outlook.com or phone Tony Burt on
021 682878

Feedback

We welcome your suggestions and recommendations for
guest bands/musicians. Comments and feedback from
club nights and suggestions or content for the newsletter
are always appreciated, either through the website

www.levin-folk-music-club.org.nz/ or directly to a

Committee member.

Other Music Clubs in the Region

For details of what's on use their links.

Acoustic Poutes

acousticroutes.or g. nz/

www.klmc.org.nz
WELLINGTON wellingtonbluegrass.net.n
BLUEGRASS SOCIETY z_/
Main[y Acoustic Second Tuesday, Mayfair
Café. Contact: Kevin & Sue
Meechan, 04 970 4008

Thanks for the Support

Kings Sound Centre

Support our local music store. Show your membership

card in store for a discount. Visit the Sound Centre’s
website (www.ksc.net.nz/ ) to see what is on offer at our
local music store. You’ll be surprised at the range
available. From guitar picks and music stands, music
books, ukuleles to sound systems, amplifiers, recording
equipment and more.

C ] Horowhenuae 1

LOVE THIS PAPER, LOVE THIS PLACE Established 1893

The Horowhenua Chronicle supports the LEMC by

publishing an article each month advertising our Concert

Nights. This is one of the main ways we let our
community know what is happening at the club. Thanks

to the Chronicle for this important support.
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